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So you want to play a game and kill a few minutes or hours. But you don't want to spend money, or install Steam (which can be a bit of a resource pig). You have two choices: either play something in your browser or enter one of the many fun and free independent games available on the web. If the latter sounds more
appealing, Game Downloader is a free and lightweight app that can help you legally find and download fun and free games. Game Downloader lists a lot of information about each game, and includes a direct link to YouTube to watch videos related to the game. You can get Game Downloader as an installer or a portable
app that requires no installation. The installer and portable app appear a UAC prompt requesting administrator privileges before running. When you run Game Downloader, it opens a single compact window with a black background. Other than the odd choice of color, other controls are standard - just like any other
Windows utility. There is a search box, but it only works if you know the exact name of the game you are looking for: For example, the search for hedge does not give results, even if Hedgewars is one of the games listed. There is a drop-down category allowing you to reduce the selection to the type of game you are
after, such as turn-based games, racing games, puzzles, and even music-based games like Frets on Fire. Once you choose a category, you can browse the list of games. Game Downloader lists the version and file size of each game, and includes a tiny screenshot and a text description of the game. There are also
icons showing whether the game supports single player mode, multiplayer mode or online gaming, and whether it requires a user account. Since Game Downloader provides dry technical information on each game, it is not easy to choose something good. This is where the YouTube button is useful: click on it, and your
default browser will load YouTube with a search query for the game name. More often than not, you'll find videos, tutorials and demos in the game showing what you can expect if you download it. Finally, there is the Download the Game button, which captures the game's archives or installer. Unlike Steam, Game
Downloader doesn't try to be a library. It downloads the game for you, but you walk through the installer yourself (if the game has one). Game Downloader doesn't come with a lot of bells and whistles, but it's an effective catalog of free Windows games. I only wish it had user reviews like those in the iOS App Store or
Google Play.--Erez Zukerman Note: When you buy thing after clicking on links in our articles, we can earn a small commission. Read our affiliate link policy for more details. Instantly download dozens of free games for Windows with Game Downloader. The games are judiciously categorized Compact and portable Rich
selection of installer games requires a manual elevation No user PC game reviews has ever been in a better place than it is today. Not only can you play games effectively History of PC games on modern machines, you can also get games at incredibly low prices. With bundled deals, steam sales and other extreme
savings, most PC players have more games in their collection than they can ever hope to play. Pc can even play games from other platforms. On the other hand, what if you need some games but do not want to spend a penny? The good news is that there are a lot of free-to-play (F2P) games on the PC. Of course, free
PC games give you the ability to grind or pay real money, but if you are high on free time and low in cash, there is plenty of time to be had. Games that are F2P are marked as such in the list below, so it's not a classified list. So, in no particular order, here are ten games that you can go play right after reading this article.
Warframe (F2P) Warframe is a free PC game that may not seem particularly interesting to play at first glance, but if you take the time to give it a chance, you will find a game that is both incredibly interesting and fun to play. Today's Warframe is almost an entirely different game from the Warframe that was originally
launched. The visuals have been refined, the game plays more clearly and heaps of storytelling have been added to this bizarre space ninja transhumanist world. You are a Tenno, essentially an extremely powerful cyborg ninja. The warframe is your armor. Different war frames have different forces, lend themselves to
different roles and styles of play. If you like games such as Destiny, which offers some kind of MMO experience, but with lots of solo RPG loot-em-up flavor, then Warframe is going to be right in your wheelhouse. The big difference here is about how the game plays. It's a first-person game that pays a lot of attention to
incredible maneuverability and hand-to-hand combat. You can cross levels like a ninja bat out of hell and play next to a seasoned warframe driver can be breathtaking. The game doesn't really tell you what to do or how to play. You can decide what you want to achieve or what aspects are most fun, and just focus on
these. One drawback of Warframe is just how many small systems and stats there are. It's frankly intimidating, but it turns out you don't have to master or understand every little thing to get the most out of the game. Star Trek Online (F2P) There are so many Star Trek games, but there are very few good Star Trek
games. Star Trek Online has become something that definitely falls into the right side of the video game history of this franchise. At this point, this MMO has been around for a decade, but it is much improved considering how often developers update and add to the content. Set after the movie Nemesis, the free PC game
sees the Federation and the Klingon Empire at war again. To this are added the Romulans, dominions and borg, who all have their own goals and machinations. In this game, each player is the captain of his own ship, which you can control directly. You can Play like your character for missions that occur on this scale. So
you get both ship-ship combat and action on the ground. While the game had a mixed reaction when it was launched, it is now considered one of the best Star Trek games ever made. Indeed, right now this is probably the best Star Trek game get active attention, so if you have an itch to boldly shoot some Klingons, this
is the place to do it. Under a steely sky Unfortunately, it seems that the age of point-and-click adventure has long since disappeared. At least as a mainstream AAA phenomenon. The good news is that you can go play one of the best examples of the genre right now in the form of Beneath a Steel Sky. Originally released
in 1994, this little gem takes place in a future dystopian cyberpunk. The planet has been royally screwed up by pollution and nuclear fallout. Under a steel sky is set in Australia, where six city-states that are divided into Union and Corporation factions. Our hero is a man named Robert Foster, who is the only survivor of a
helicopter crash in the Outback. Raised by locals who find him, he became an expert in survival and engineering. That's how he creates his robot buddy Joey. Joey is actually a chip that can support various machine bodies, who is a chief mechanic in the game. Although the story is quite dark, it is also well written and
often humorous. With the planned release in 2019 of the Beyond a Skeel Sky suite, it's the perfect time to discover one of the best classic PC games in history. Path of Exile Diablo II remains one of the most beloved action RPGs of all time, but Blizzard has decided to go in a decidedly different direction with the third
game in the series. Diablo III remains one of our favorite titles, but there is a void left by the artistic direction and flexibility of character creation of Diablo II. In this vacuum, steps down the way from exile. This is a game that many people wish Diablo III had been and if you are a lover of the second classic game giving
PoE a go is an absolute must. Most of the paid content is simply cosmetic and overall art style and gameplay nails that Diablo II atmosphere perfectly. Shadow Warrior Classic Complete Before you go any further, the first thing you need to know is that Shadow Warrior is a rude game full of naughty things. If you're not a
fan of one-line corny, bad words, violence and the occasional bit of sexiness, then it's probably best to check out some of the other games on this list. Still here? Ok, Shadow Warrior hasn't had as much attention as Duke Nukem 3D, which is built on the same engine, but it's just as good as this other rude shooting
franchise of years You play Lo Wang, an Asian stereotype that does the dishes on over-the-top punishment for gangsters and monsters. The weapons proposed to achieve this are quite large as well. They include ninja stars, swords and lots of guns. This is the original game with its two extensions, the only changes for
this free PC game were made are the ones needed to get the game running on modern systems. There is another version known as Shadow Warrior Classic Redux. This will cost you a few dollars, but has remastered visuals and a general overhaul. Honestly, the game is better known in its original form. It's always as
fun and fun as ever. You can even get some more friends and get an old-school multiplayer action going. Hearthstone Hearthstone is a card fighting the free PC game a lot in the vein of Magic: The Gathering. Each player builds a deck of cards with health and attack statistics, as well as special effects. The goal is to
bring the other player's health to zero before you yourself are destroyed. You put your cards on the deck either to protect yourself or to attack the other player and their creatures. It's a simple concept on paper, but Hearthstone offers incredible complexity and depth. It's no wonder that the game has so quickly become an
eSports staple. Although Hearthstone is very inspired by MTG, it benefits from being a digital card game only. Using the deep Warcraft tradition, the game is streamlined to an incredible degree. While really serious players may find that spending real money gives them the bridges they want, casual players and those who
have the time never need to spend a penny. Hearthstone is addictive, beautiful and a lot of fun. You can also read it on your phone or tablet when you're away from your PC, with seamless online integration. StarCraft First of all, it's not the remastered version of the original StarCraft. You'll have to fork a few dollars to get
your hands on this game. No, it's the original game that has taken the world by storm and includes its amazing expansion, Brood War. The original StarCraft is still played today and has a strong sequel in countries like South Korea. The graphics have aged well, the real-time strategy gameplay is still one of the best ever
designed, and the world and history stand up to modern scrutiny. StarCraft takes place in the distant future of space exploration, pitting three factions against each other in a battle for supremacy. StarCraft has written the book about asymmetric RTS games and each faction plays in a very different way. The free PC
game is easy to learn, but brutal to master. Every PC player should have this one under the belt. Paladins Overwatch is another Blizzard Entertainment hit, but the entry price for this multiplayer team shooter only is pretty heavy! So why not give the free-to-play Paladins a go? The similarities between Overwatch and
Paladins are largely strong. The basic game, the art style and the design were all taken before anyone outside blizzard knew about Overwatch. Yet despite having more MOBA elements, Paladins scratches a lot the same itch as Overwatch. That's not to say that Paladins feels quite the same thing playing. It's definitely
his own thing, but offers the same level of polish and fun as Overwatch without the initial ticket price. The game does provide some certain benefits to shelling out real money, but by the time you get to this point, you'll be sure if Paladins has grabbed you enough to justify it. Alternatively, just embrace the grind, you'll
need practice! League of Legends/DOTA 2 This entry is a kind of cheating, because there are actually two games listed here. However, League of Legends and DOTA 2 are pretty much like the Coke and Pepsi of the MOBA world. What does a MOBA mean? Well, online multiplayer Battle Arenas is a relatively new kind
of game that started with the original old defense (DOTA). This was in turn a mod for the game RTS Warcraft III. MOBAs are team games where players must use their different characters to defend their own base while trying to destroy the enemy base. It's an incredibly tense type of game and is a pillar of the eSports
world. Between LoL and DOTA 2, league is the most popular. However, not everyone is a fan of their community, art style and specific game mechanics. DOTA 2 was not free to play from the beginning, which may also have reduced its popularity. Now that neither requires money in advance, you can dip your toes in both
to see if either one is right for you. Apex Legends MOBAs may have been the darling of the gaming world for years, but these days it's all about the royal battle style of play. The two biggest names are Fortnite and Player Unknown Battlegrounds, but there are other developers throwing their hats into the ring. These
games have a massive level with a large number of players fallen to fight each other. The last standing player takes the prize. Apex Legends is special in this arena thanks to its pedigree. Developed by Respawn Entertainment, it has many people who have worked on the critical aspects of Call of Duty among its staff list.
Respawn has impressed the world with their Titanfall games and Apex Legends takes place in this same universe, without the incumbent giant robots. Apex Legends brings the amazing graphics and vertical cross-channel gameplay to Titanfall's walk into the royal battle world. Which means you get the same AAA
graphics and pulse-pounding shot for no money down. Just make sure your PC is on the rise. It.
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